
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

 
Effective Sunday, August 21, 2022, the 
DTS will discontinue the following bus stop. 
• #3993 (Kalihi St + Republican St) 

 

The nearest Route 10/Route 306 bus stops 
will be at: 
• #3992 (Kalihi St + Silva St) 
• #908 (Nimitz Hwy + Kalihi St) 

 

 
 
 
 

For comments/questions: 
Contact the DTS at +1-808-768-8372 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 

For schedule and route information:  
www.thebus.org or call +1-808-848-5555 (press 2), or refer to the current printed timetable. 


